Approved minutes of the Clyde Township Board Meeting January 10, 2024.

The regular monthly meeting of the Clyde Township board was held at the Township Hall on Wednesday,
January 10, 2024 at 7:00 pm.

Audience: John Hollander and Rick McKellips
Roll Call: Members present — Bob Larsen, Bernie McLeod, Tommie Giles, Chris McKellips and Pam Onken.

A motion by McLeod supported by Larsen, to approve the December Board meeting minutes as written.
Motion carried.

Correspondence: None

A motion by Onken, supported by McLeod to approve the Treasurer’s report for January 2024. Motion carried.
The report is attached and is now part of the official minutes.

Bills were presented. A motion by McLeod, supported by McKellips, that we pay the bills as presented. Roll
call vote — all yeas. Motion carried.

Checks 14946 — 14993 Total Disbursements: $40,124.29
Fire Chief McKellips reported that they had 126 calls for the year.

Transfer Station Representative, Bernie McLeod reported that the transfer station is looking to purchase a
generator.

Old Business:

New Business: A motion made by McKellips, supported by Larsen to approve the purchase of a generator for
the transfer station. Roll Call Vote — all yeas. Motion carried.

McKellips reported on receiving a phone call from the drain commissioner regarding the Hutchins Lake Board
tax revenue accounting. It was the consensus of the board that we do not want to take it over.

No further business. A motion made by McLeod supported by Larsen, we adjourn.
Time: 7:32 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Pam Onken
Clyde Township Clerk



